
 

 

Waste Reduction Policy 

A waste reduction policy is an important component of an Aarya Village Travel’s sustainability strategy. 

The goal of this policy is to minimize waste generation, promote recycling and composting, and encourage 

environmentally friendly practices. This policy outlines the steps that the agency will take to reduce waste 

and promote sustainability, including conducting waste audits, setting waste reduction targets, using 

environmentally friendly products, encouraging employees and travelers to adopt sustainable habits, and 

collaborating with suppliers to promote waste reduction. By implementing a waste reduction policy, we aim 

to contribute to a more sustainable future and reduce our environmental impact. 

Wherever feasible, all employees including directors, management and employees responsible should adhere 

to following policy: 

 Conduct a waste audit: Evaluate the amount and types of waste generated by the agency, and identify 

areas where waste reduction can be achieved. 

 Set waste reduction targets: Based on the results of the waste audit, set specific, measurable, and 

achievable waste reduction targets. 

 Implement waste reduction programs: Include recycling programs on composting, reducing single-

use plastics, and encourage clients to reduce waste. 

 Use environmentally friendly products: Prefer environmentally friendly products, such as reusable 

water bottles, biodegradable soap, and environmentally friendly cleaning products. 

 Encourage employees to adopt waste reduction practices: Educate employees on waste reduction 

practices and encourage them to adopt sustainable habits both in the workplace and in their personal 

lives. 

 Foster partnerships with suppliers to promote waste reduction: Collaborate with suppliers to promote 

waste reduction, and encourage them to adopt sustainable practices. 

 Promote waste reduction to customers: Prepare prior travel information to educate customers on 

waste reduction practices, and encourage them to adopt sustainable habits while on tour. 

Aarya Village Travel will review this policy from time to time as appropriate, and in any event, once every 2 

years.  

 

 

 

 


